From: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com>

Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 10:54 AM

To: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com>

Cc: Steve C. Ormbrek <steve@sirassystems.com>; Michael Brown
<michael@sirassystems.com>

Subject: SIRAS Update 8/8/2025 - Degree of Support

Hi AlL,

In May of 2024 CALPADS released Flash 270 where LEAs were informed that specific students
were required to have a degree of support field entered in and reported. The final deadline to
report this field is this Fall 1, 10/1/2025

This deadline is approaching fast.

In SIRAS please use the predefined compliance query of 'Degree of Support Required/Missing'

Many districts have several hundred left to fill out and we are running out of time as this is not
a data point that should be entered in batch.

Please reach out to your SELPA contact who have been providing guidance on this issue.

If Degree of support has been filled out but no reportable transaction archived, SIRAS can help
do batch archives if needed.

Help links below:

https://sirassystems.happyfox.com/kb/article/365-degree-of-support-help-sheet/

https://www.cde.ca.gov/ds/sp/cl/calpadsupdflash270.asp

Please let us know if you have any questions on this.

Kind regards
Brian

Brian Marcontell | Vice President

AVASIRAS



